
Call for NominationsCall for Nominations
Your Board of Trustees is looking for owners who are interested in the future of The Cove at Yarmouth toYour Board of Trustees is looking for owners who are interested in the future of The Cove at Yarmouth to
submit their names as candidates and run in the upcoming election for service on the Board. This year’s electionsubmit their names as candidates and run in the upcoming election for service on the Board. This year’s election
will seek to fill three (3) of the nine Board of Trustees’ positions.will seek to fill three (3) of the nine Board of Trustees’ positions.

To qualify, you need only fill the following requirements:To qualify, you need only fill the following requirements:

• • Must be an owner in good standing with regard to all fees.Must be an owner in good standing with regard to all fees.
• • Must be willing to attend:Must be willing to attend:

Regular Board meetings from approximately 6:30 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. on Friday evening. TheseRegular Board meetings from approximately 6:30 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. on Friday evening. These
meetings are generally held at the Resort (usually up to five (5) per year); Subcommittee meetingsmeetings are generally held at the Resort (usually up to five (5) per year); Subcommittee meetings
are sometimes held prior to the regular Board meetings but are also held on alternate datesare sometimes held prior to the regular Board meetings but are also held on alternate dates
throughout the year; The Annual Meeting.throughout the year; The Annual Meeting.

• • Must be prepared to expend a great amount of effort and time on discussing a variety of issues such as financial Must be prepared to expend a great amount of effort and time on discussing a variety of issues such as financial 
statements, management reports, Resort issues, Committee reports, old/new business, and owner correspondence – all statements, management reports, Resort issues, Committee reports, old/new business, and owner correspondence – all 
of which determine the direction and policies of your Resort.of which determine the direction and policies of your Resort.

• • Must be willing to serve for a full six (6) year term.Must be willing to serve for a full six (6) year term.

If you have the time and dedication and are interested in this highly rewarding position, please completeIf you have the time and dedication and are interested in this highly rewarding position, please complete
the enclosed Candidate Nomination Form and mail it to the address below to reach us no later than January 10, 2021. the enclosed Candidate Nomination Form and mail it to the address below to reach us no later than January 10, 2021. 
NOTE: NOTE:  Board members are not compensated. Board members are not compensated.

Board of Trustees Nominating CommitteeBoard of Trustees Nominating Committee
The Cove at Yarmouth, c/o VRIThe Cove at Yarmouth, c/o VRI

P.O. Box 399P.O. Box 399
Hyannis, MA 02601Hyannis, MA 02601

You may also fax to The Cove at Yarmouth, c/o VRI at (508) 775-6396.You may also fax to The Cove at Yarmouth, c/o VRI at (508) 775-6396.

November 2020

Inside this issue: Inside this issue:   
Improvements Update ∙ ResortUpdate ∙ Bonus Time Bonanza  Improvements Update ∙ ResortUpdate ∙ Bonus Time Bonanza  

Introducing DVN and MVPService ∙ Candidate Nomination FormIntroducing DVN and MVPService ∙ Candidate Nomination Form

Cove at Yarmouth           (508) 771-3666 
 Business Hours                     9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
 Fax                    (508) 771-9410   
 Website:                                            coveatyarmouth.com

Exchange Information
 Interval International           (800) 828-8200
 RCI                    (877) 874-3334
 RCI Points                (877) 968-7476
 Trading Places              (800) 365-7617
 DVN                   (508) 957-3070

Vacation Owner Services
 Assessment Billing and Collections   (800) 999-7140
                      (949) 855-8004
 
Reservation Services
 General Information          (800) 228-2968
 Rentals, Vacation Tyme, Bonus Time, 
 VIP Discounts              (866) 469-8222
 Website                                        vriresorts.com

Still Need Assistance
 VRI Corporate Services          (508) 771-3399
 VRI Fax                  (508) 775-6396

Important Information
The Cove at Yarmouth

and
VRI Americas (VRI)

Managed by VRI Americas
Perfecting the Art of Hospitality

 vriresorts.com

Attention Float OwnersAttention Float Owners
Now is the time to reserve your 2021 and 2022 Use Weeks!Now is the time to reserve your 2021 and 2022 Use Weeks!

Now is the time to make your reservations for best availability.Now is the time to make your reservations for best availability.
Go to Go to vriresorts.comvriresorts.com to view available weeks available and  to view available weeks available and 

make your reservation online or call 800-228-2968.make your reservation online or call 800-228-2968.



Improvements Update
In 2020, the resort continued improving and updating your resort with a 

budgeted amount of $760,000.  

The following is a list of the major reserve expenditures completed for 2020.  

Additionally, The Resort has entered into an agreement with Ryan Family 

Amusements to provide all the games and prize distribution machine which 

will enhance the resorts arcade experience.  Upon town approval, the resort 

will be relocating the amusements in the RSC to the upstairs mezzanine area.  

As a result, the resort will need to comply with ADA accessibility requirements 

and will be installing a lift to service all three levels.  Completion date is 

anticipated for early 2021.

  

Parking Lot Resurfacing              $294,290.00

Indoor Pool Resurfacing    $  47,876.00

Palladium Window Replacements   $  82,702.00 

RFID Guestroom Lock Upgrade   $  67,703.00

New Entrance Doors                  $  31,791.00

Generator Common Areas                 $  34,773.00

(6) Heat Pumps                  $  13,605.00 

Pool Equipment                  $    4,980.00

Pool Furniture                   $  46,578.00

Camera System Replacement    $    9,217.00

Fitness Equipment - Treadmill   $    4,723.00

Ice Machine- Power Heads    $    8,377.00

Restaurant Equipment     $    3,630.00

Heron Landing Bathroom AC    $    2,876.00

Maintenance Equipment    $    8,998.00

Housekeeping Equipment    $    9,192.00

Total Expenditures                  $671,271.00 Bonus Time Bonanza
From now until May 1, 2021 

The Cove at Yarmouth rooms are available 

at the 

Bonus Time Rate of 

$79.00 per night plus tax* 

For a limited time only, 

this offer is also available to Family and Friends*

Call Today
508 771-3666 and Dial “0”

*Reservations can only be made up to 45 days in advance 

and are based on resort availability.  

Some restrictions apply.

Vacation periods and holiday weekends 

have limited availability. 

Introducing DVN and MVPService
The Cove at Yarmouth Board of Trustees is pleased to announce our new affiliation with Discovery Vacation 
Network (DVN) and The MVPService.  DVN is a premier travel club that is contracted to sell Cove at Yarmouth 
weeks through the club.  Please see the special offer included in this newsletter with information on how you can 
learn more about DVN.  

The MVPService is our new onsite sales and brokerage service and has been specializing in owner resales since 
2007 and is licensed in 31 states.  They are now meeting with owners to evaluate their vacationing needs and 
offer honest help with:  general questions, DVN, resales and other vacation products. They can and will help 
guide you through the world of timeshare and are a 100% virtual-capable company.  themvpservice.com 

Resort Update
As we all find ourselves navigating our lives through the COVID-19 pandemic, we would like to thank all our owners 
for their patience and understanding during these unprecedented times.  The resort closed, per state order, at noon-
time on March 22, 2020, and 54 staff members were furloughed.  All managers and an equal amount of staff members 
maintained operations during the closure to provide security for the property and communication to Owners. 
 
Your Board of Trustees approved the reopening on June 12, 2020, and our dedicated management and staff members 
have been fulfilling much needed vacations every day.  On behalf of the Board of Trustees we would like to thank the 
entire staff for the dedication and commitment to ensure the health and safety of all owners, guests, and employees.   

The Cove at Yarmouth Staff is very happy to welcome you back to spend time with family and friends and create 
some memories to last a lifetime.  For latest information about mandatory COVID-19 guidelines and enhanced safety 
procedures, please go to our website coveatyarmouth.com

Marcia Moser  

President, Board of Trustees


